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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

Following consultations with the members' of the Security Council, the 
President of the Council made the following statement, on behalf of the 
Council, at its 3125th meeting, held on 27 October 1992, in connection with 
the Council's consideration of the item entitled "The situation in Mozambique": 

"The Security Council has taken note of the letter dated 
23 October 1992 from the Secretary-General addressed to the President of 
the Security Council concerning the situation in Mozambique. It 
expresses its gratitude to the Secretary-General and to his interim 
Special Representative for their efforts to ensure that the United 
Nations contribute to the implementation of the General Peace Agreement 
in accordance with the provisions of this Agreement. 

"The Council remains deeply concerned by the reports of major 
violations of the. cease-fire in several regions of Mozambique. It calls 
upon the parties to halt such violations immediately and scrupulously to 
respect the cease-fire and all the commitments entered into under the 
General Peace Agreement. It also urges the parties to cooperate fully 
with the interim Special Representative, and in particular to take all 
measures necessary to ensure the safety of United Nations staff in 
Mozambique. 

"The Council wishes to reiterate its firm commitment to work towards 
a lasting peace in Mozambique. In this regard, it urges the parties to 
respect fully the cease-fire, which is a necessary condition for the 
speedy establishment and successful deployment of the United Nations 
Operation in Mozambique (ONUMOZ)." 
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